
In the Fall of 2023, the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional 
Planning Commission (SEWRPC), in cooperation with the 
transit operators in the Region, will be conducting an 
on-board travel survey to ask you about your transit trip. 
If you receive a survey during your trip, please fill it out. 

Here are some facts about the transit survey:

•	This survey includes questions about your trip: where 
you are coming from, where you are going to, and 
some general questions about you

•	An online version of the survey will also be available
•	This survey is administered every 10 years to coincide 

with the Census and will help us better understand 
your travel needs and to plan for the future of transit 
travel around Southeastern Wisconsin

•	All the information you share is anonymous and is 
only used for planning purposes

•	Each paper survey has pre-paid return postage so 
you can fill it out later if you need more time

•	Translation services can be requested

For inquiries or requests, please email 
transitsurvey@sewrpc.org

TRANSIT SURVEY: 
Tell Us About Your Trip!
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